
Haul-out, Fall 2020, Group 3 
 
Enclosed, you will find the list of the Group 3 boats or owners. These boats are scheduled to 
come out during the week of September 28th. 
 
This year, we must proceed in such a way to avoid possible Covid resurgence later in the fall. We 
will also use the extra time to work in the harbor, accomplishing some of the work put aside in 
the spring when we concentrated our efforts on putting the boats in the water. 
 
We are aware that this accelerated schedule cuts short on the season for many members who 
would normally continue to enjoy their boats. The season started late, was still quite enjoyable, 
and all this without a Covid incident. We must now come to an early end to the season and are 
relying on the cooperation you exercised through the season to accomplish a successful haul-
out. 
 
Here are some quick reminders: 
 

1) You cannot leave your boats plugged in this winter, a measure to ensure fire safety; 
2) You cannot tie your shrink wrap or other coverings to the jack stands holding your boat. 

 
Lastly, as you probably know, all our docks are now occupied. We recommend you verify 
availability of docks going forward were you to change your boat, especially for one of a bigger 
dimension. 
 
Group 3 List: 
 
Campbell, Calliope, Fran-Co II, Marin, Ballade, Lilou, Story Line, Opale, Smoke on the Water, 
Therapy, le Bentley, Demeeter, Anatra, Fretless, 3 Dolphins II, Defying JoJo, Serendipity, Dock 
Holiday, l’Évasion, April Shower, Wild Thing, Imagine, l’Éternel, ZizZag, Boisvert, Huang, Rees, 
Arcoraci, Earendil, Lalancette 
 
David Fleet will contact the owners of these boats in the course of next week to establish a more 
precise schedule. 
 
 
Louise Proulx 
Vice Commodore 
Septembre 21st 2020 
 


